
NOTICE  
 

PUBLIC HEARING BY TSCC 
 

ON LIBRARY DISTRICT 
 

PROPERTY TAX MEASURE 26-143 
 

Multnomah County, Oregon 
 

Monday, October 15, 2012 @ 4:00 pm 
 

Multnomah Building, Board Room 100 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd., Portland, OR 

 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Tax Supervising and Conservation Commission 
(TSCC) on the proposed Measure 26-143.   
 
The Hearing will be held in the Multnomah County Commissioners' Board Room, at the 
Multnomah Building, 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Room 100 off the main lobby in 
Portland, Oregon, on Monday, October 15, 2012 at 4:00 p.m.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to discuss proposed Measure 26-143 which would allow 
for the establishment of a Multnomah County Library District, a municipal corporation.  
It would provide for permanent and dedicated library funding up to $1.2400 per $1,000 
of assessed value, with its sole purpose to provide library services within Multnomah 
County.  The Board of County Commissioners, sitting as the Library District Board, 
would serve as the governing board of the new Library District to provide oversight and 
accountability to the public.  A Library Advisory Board would be formed to provide 
community input on matters of library services. 
 
Opportunity for Public Comment will be provided.  Testimony will be limited to three 
minutes per person or less, as designated by the presiding officer.  Fill out a speaker 
form available at the back of the room and give it to the Board Clerk.  Unless otherwise 
recognized by the presiding officer, testimony is taken in the order the forms are 
submitted. 
 
A copy of the Resolutions, Order and SEL-801 are included in this packet.  For further 
information, see: http://tsccmultco.com/meetings.php 

http://tsccmultco.com/meetings.php

